

## Dear Parents/Caregivers

The first Year 6 fundraising meeting for the 2017 Canberra Camp will take place this Wednesday 15 February in the Library at 6pm.

This meeting will be an ideal opportunity to formally plan out the fundraising events to minimise the overall costs of this year's camp. All Parents are invited and encouraged to come along and begin this important process.

As we inch closer to the highly anticipated camp (departing 6 August) we would like to invite you make payments at your own convenience. This will allow you to pay off installments of your choosing over the next few months.

We have an online payment system on our website that you can utilise to make payments anytime at <a href="http://bwps.wa.edu.au/">http://bwps.wa.edu.au/</a>. Alternatively, you can make payments directly through the front office. As we are unsure at this time what the final figure will be (due to fundraising to reduce costs) we ask that you don't pay any more than \$1500 at this stage. The final amount will be due four weeks prior to camp commencing, we anticipate the cost to be around \$1900.

If you have any queries in regards to the 2017 Canberra Camp, then please don't hesitate to contact Jason Bushe-Jones, Deputy Principal on 9185 3001.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Bushe-Jones Deputy Principal

13 February 2017